
 
 

   
  

  

  

 

  

  

  
   

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 
 

Dear Sir, 

I refer to the ORR consultation on their proposed guidance to local authorities as to when and how 
they should consult with the ORR. 

The Sheffield City Region Planning Officers Group (SCRPOG) is a forum of planning officers of local 

authorities within the Sheffield City Region. 

On behalf of SCRPOG I confirm the guidance is welcome and will help clarify how local planning 

authorities should consult with the ORR. 

It would be helpful for SCRPOG to be notified when the final guidance is confirmed and available. 

Please note that the Sheffield City Region consists of 9 local planning authorities; the location of 
these can be found on the Local Enterprise partnership 
websitehttp://www.sheffieldcityregion.org.uk/about/overview/ 

Regards, 

Jeremy Johnson 

Jeremy Johnson 
Economy and Commissioning Manager 
Strategy and Programmes 
Regeneration and Environment 


